
Mr. Treavor Montgomery 
Environmental and Health & Safety Consultant 
MEHS 
Kantoher Business Park 
Killeedy 
Ballagh 
Co. Limerick 

20th March 201 3 Reg. No. PO915-01 

Re: Pat Ryan, Ballyfaskin Enterprises Limited, IPPC Licence Application Register No. 
PO91 5-01 

Dear Mr. Montgomery 

I refer to your letter dated 15'h March 2013 to Ms. Pamela McDonnell, in relation to 
information submitted by you on 4th March 2013 in respect the above referenced IPPC 
licence application, part of which (attachment 3) you wish to be considered confidential by 
the Agency. 

The Decision of the Agency is that the information (attachment 3) is deemed confidential. 
The information has been removed from the public file and will be retained by the Agency 
until such time as a final decision issues on the application. 

When the information is returned to you, please maintain the information on the site of the 
activity, for inspection at all reasonable times. 

Yours sincerely, 

Ana Bolger 
Programme Officer 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


